
 
 

 

 

COMMUNICATION ON THE CONFLICT IN UKRAINE 

 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
 
Smiths Interconnect is saddened by the reports of the conflict in Ukraine and is closely 
monitoring the situation.  
 
We are taking all the appropriate precautions to ensure the safety of our people and of all 
those we work with, including deferring travel to high-risk areas. In parallel, our physical 
and cyber security teams are monitoring developments very closely to protect our critical 
assets.  
 
We will comply with the appropriate laws and sanctions as regards the conflict that are in 
force internationally and in the countries where our entities are and operate. 
 
At this time, we do not anticipate supply chain disruptions, but we will inform you promptly 
if we anticipate any adverse impact for you, and thank you for your understanding, if this 
is the case. 
 
We deeply value our relationship with our customers and want to assure you that we are 
taking the necessary steps to protect our people, our operations and the services we 
provide. 
 
Thank you for trusting us with your business. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

 


